G. Bernard Shaw, Esq.,

Dear Mr. Shaw,

An Association sponsored by leading Irish Clubs and Societies has recently been formed in London with the object of improving relations between this country and Ireland, and in particular for the purpose of bringing before the public the desirability of removing Partition, the responsibility for which despite specious arguments to the contrary, rests essentially with the Government of this country.

The Organisation, which is entitled the Anti-Partition of Ireland League, and is an independent and non-sectarian body, has already attracted a very large measure of support despite the recent happenings happenings which have made it the more necessary that we should proceed at once towards our objective.

We have arranged to hold a meeting at Friends Meeting House, Euston Road, at 8 p.m. on Tuesday, March 28th. and I have been asked to inquire whether you would be willing to attend and speak on our behalf. I believe I am right in presuming that, on the subject of Partition, you would be willing to lend us your support.

Yours faithfully,

p.p. Hon. Secretary of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League.